
Did you know: 
That CSN must comply with federal regulations regarding the use and purchase of certain 
telecommunications equipment and services. 

A memo has been posted to the Purchasing website regarding the prohibition of use and 
purchase of certain telecommunications equipment and services. 

Please read the memo 
at: https://www.csn.edu/__data/assets/pdf_file/0022/95035/Compliance-with-NDAA-Section-
889.pdf

I appreciate your time in reading this email. Contact me if you have any questions, comments, 
or concerns. 

Have a great weekend! 
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